MOUNT ZION HOSPITAL AND MEDICAL CENTER

1600 DIVISADERO STREET • SAN FRANCISCO 15. CALIFORNIA • TELEPHONE JORDAN 7-6600

March 2, 1962

San Carlot

We are celebrating the 75th Anniversary of the founding of the Mount Zion Hospital and Medical Center during the week of April 8, 1962. Among the distinguished guests who will participate during that week is Dr. F. H. C. Crick of Cambridge. He will deliver the annual Franklin I. Harris Memorial Lecture on Monday, April 9th at 8:15 p.m. in our Nurses Auditorium. The title of his presentation is "The Nature of the Genetic Code".

You are cordially invited to attend Dr. Crick's lecture and also to be our guest at a dinner in honor of Dr. Crick. The dinner will precede Dr. Crick's lecture and will be held in the hospital dining room at 6:00 p.m.

We hope that you can attend.

Sincerely,

A. B. Sirbu, M.D. Chief of Staff

Jam very sony to have to mies h. Enik, but I will ABS: MAP to be away in Japan on that date. Please give him my best wishe, and accept my cay ratulations

ar your own amounty:

Juliu Felitarion

BENEFICIARY AGENCY OF THE UNITED CRUSADE AND THE JEWISH WELFARE FEDERATION